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Next Week’s Diary Dates 

W 

 

Mrs Kate Tewley - Executive Headteacher 

Rowley Park Primary Academy, Highfield Grove, Stafford, ST17 9RF 

Tuesday 28th November—Year 3 swimming 

Tuesday 28th November Forest School Year 2 & 6 

Thursday 30th November—Year 6 SMSH 

R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 

Year N— Deloreon Ewers  Year 3 — Daisy Edge  

Year R— Theo Waters   Year 4 — Jessica Gould  

Year  1— Mason Wilson Year 5– Bethany Holt  

Year 2—Blake Ford Pritchard  Year 6— Dylan Carpenter    

M A T H S 

CLEAR LEADERS 

This week we held interviews for pupils from years 4-6 for our 

brand new CLEAR (Child Led Evaluation And Review)  leaders.  

After completing an application form, children were shortlisted for 

an interview with Mrs Beaumont and Miss Stubbs.  All children 

interviewed prepared well and were confident and articulate in 

their interviews which made the decision a very difficult one. 

Year N— Ella Davies   Year 3 — Kristen Painter  

Year R— Oliver Gibson    Year 4 — Daniel Lipp  

Year  1— Paige Marston Collins    Year 5– Phillip Waltho 

Year 2— Bentley Smith  Year 6—Alex Bettany     

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

   89%     94%    96%    95% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

  96.5%     92%    95%  96.6% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 6  

Good Start, Great Start 

We’d like to say thank you to all our Nursery parents who are cur-

rently taking part in our Good Start, Great Start programme.  The 

sessions take place every week, where parents join their children 

and share activities designed to develop children’s communica-

tion skills, taking turns, collaborate with others as well as develop 

their problem solving skills.  Through the programme they will 

acquire a heightened interest in the world around them, curiosity 

about how it works and they will develop and enhance their com-

munication skills. Also during the sessions, there is the opportuni-

ty for parents to share skills and techniques that support chil-

dren's learning.   Sessions will continue for the next few weeks 

leading up to Christmas and we’d like to thank Mrs Clements who 

leads on the project. 

Dates for December 

December is arguably the busiest month of the year and this 

year is no exception.  Please see the dates below for what is 

coming up next month. 

Wednesday 6th December - Harry Potter Day 

Thursday 7th December - Yr 1-6 Pantomime at Rising Brook 

Church 

Monday 11th December - Homework challenge pack due date 

Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Fair 2-4pm 

Friday 15th December - Zone Assembly 9:00am 

Friday 15th December - Parent voice 9:30am 

Monday 18th December - Class Christmas Parties  pm 

Tuesday 19th December - Whole school Christmas assembly 

(10:30 TBC)* 

Tuesday 19th December—End of term 12:00pm 

*Please note possible venue—Rising Brook Church—further 

details to follow. 

Our CLEAR leaders will work with teachers and governors 

looking at learning across the school; our strengths and 

areas for improvement.   The successful candidates were; 

Gemma and Isabelle (year 6), Philip, Isla and Matrix (Year 

5), Amiyah and Ellie May (Year 4).  Well done everyone. 


